
 
To:  UPD Personnel-  
From:  Marty Williamson 
  Chief 
 
Date:  October 29, 2010 
 
Subj:  Use of Reflective Vests for Traffic Control 
 
   

Directive  10-1 
 
Effective immediately, when our non sworn personnel are directing traffic or manning barricades, while their 
primary purpose is controlling and directing traffic, we will have them wear the reflective vests. The vests 
provide a higher level of visibility and in turn safety to our personnel. We will continue to provide the safest 
working conditions for our staff and continue to look for ways to improve our safety and effectiveness.  
 
I am looking for different vests for the Police Officers that will identify them as “POLICE” and will issue them 
as soon as they can be purchased.  

 


